
 

 

              
              
           
 
 
 
 

Friday 15th October  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We hope you have all had a productive week! A few bits and pieces from school… 

Half Term 
As we approach half term we remind you that our students break up on Thursday 21st October, 
Friday 22nd is a Staff Training day. Students return to school on Monday 1st November 2021. 
 

Open Event 
Our Open event was a great success. Over 70 students helped out on the day and our visitors 
really appreciated meeting them all. Staff and students worked together to show everyone what 
Holy Family is all about and what a great family community we are. Well done everyone! 
 

Year 7 Settling In Meetings 
These take place online on Wednesday 20th October, details have been sent via email to our Y7 
parents/carers. If you need help just give us a call! Our Year 7 students have settled in really well 
and we are very proud of them. 
 

Harvest Festival – Food Bank Donations 
We will be delivering our donations to the food bank just before the half term holiday. Thank you 
to everyone who has donated. 
 

Covid Vaccinations 
We are still waiting for a date from the vaccination team; as soon as we know we will be in touch 
with consent information. We have attached a letter to parents from the government and further 
information can be found via the link below. 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-vaccination-resources-for-schools/covid-
19-vaccination-programme-for-young-people-guidance-for-parents 
 

Message from Transport Providers 
Transport providers have asked that our students wear face coverings on the buses, especially 
those shared with other schools. We are aware that other schools have had to send year groups 
home, following the advice from the public health team. Our rates in school are below the 
thresholds from public health but we still need to be cautious. 
  

All our best wishes and thanks for your continued support. Have a great weekend, 
 

 ‘And let us consider how to stir up one another to love and good works’ Hebrews 10:24 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

   
Mrs D. Mitchell 
Headteacher 


